
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: April 13, 2021 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager  

Matthew Hamby, Addressing Coordinator, MapForsyth 

Council Action Requested: 

Request to name an unnamed road off the 400 block of West Twenty-Seventh Street to Farmers 

Market Way 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

Summary of Information:  

  

MapForsyth Addressing Team has received a request to name a road that will be used to access 

the Winston-Salem Fairgrounds property. The road will extend North off of West Twenty-

Seventh St and be used to access the buildings on the South side of the fairgrounds property. The 

current address for all of the buildings is 421 West Twenty-Seventh Street. The new road name 

proposed is Farmers Market Way. The naming of this road will aid in the locating of buildings 

for delivery of goods and the directing of the public for events held on the fairgrounds property.   

 

Following a public hearing, staff recommends the Council adopt the attached ordinance 

approving this request. 

 

 

 

 

Committee Action: 
 

Committee Public Works 4/13/2021 Action Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


